
An Urgent Christmas Appeal  
 

The Sunday School of Soorp Asdvadzadzin in Vardenis, Armenia, under the pastorate of 

Fr. Taron Hunanyan, serves an especially impoverished region, bringing spiritual 

nourishment, education, and loving care to its children five days a week. Fr. Taron 

personally underwrites transportation costs. The center, with an enrollment of 130 

children and teens, is without heat; they are already meeting in full winter gear (coats, 

hats, scarves) against the cold. The school will soon be forced to close its doors in the 

coming winter months. The Fund for Armenian Relief (FAR) has sent us, along with other 

Sunday schools across our Diocese, an urgent call for help. For $6,800, permanent heating 

equipment can be installed. Please help us make that happen by giving generously. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Checks, payable to Holy Trinity Church School, can be given to Merle 
Santerian or Nancy Basmajian (please write “Vardenis” on memo line) 
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